
Rebecca Buck 

From: 	 Jane Kitchel <janek45@hotrnail.corn> 
Sent: 	 Saturday, March 28, 2015 10:36 AM 
To: 	 Rebecca Buck 
Subject: 	 FW: PBS Funding 

> From: cmhorizon@charter.net   

> Subject: PBS Funding 

> Date: Thu, 26 Mar 2015 15:32:53 -0400 

> To: ikitchelPleg.state.vt.us   

> Dear Senator Kitchel, 

> We are strongly urging you to support level funding for Vermont PBS. That programming is informative and 

critical for Vermonters from a young age through our senior years. Please support funding for Vermont PBS 

and encourage other legislators to do likewise! Thank you so much. 

> Sincerely, 
> Carol Krochak and Mark Kilburn, West Burke, Vermont 
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